Traill County Water Resource District
INFORMATIONAL MEETING
April 16,2019

The District Board convened on this date and came to order at 8:00am originating
at the office of the Traill County Water Resource District. Managers present were:
Halvorson, Neset, Thompson and Lovas with Chairman Siegert presiding. Also
present were: Sean Fredricks, Attorney for the Board, Chris Gross and Josh Hassell
of Moore Engineering, Inc.

Thompson Drain No. 72

At 8:00a.m. Chairman Siegert opened the Thompson Drain No. 72 Informational
Meeting. ‘

Land patrons present were: Gerald Bye, Gene Thompson, Mark Thompson, Ben
Naastad, Andy Krogstad, Scott Krogstad, John Jacobson, and Rich Axvig.

Mr. Gross described the project goals to include: history, background, existing
assessment district, and the proposed project. He also presented maps showing the
preliminary assessment district including an existing legal drains map.

Questions and comments were addressed.

Gary Thompson will be in contact with the land patrons involved and update the
Board of their decision when it is made.

After hearing no further comments, Chairman Siegert closed the Thompson Drain
No. 72 Informational Hearing at 9:15a.m.

aspriegert, Chairman



